
 
 

Random Drug/Alcohol Testing Acknowledgment 
 

The random drug/alcohol testing program applies to students in grades 7-12. 
 
Students involved in extracurricular activities are required to participate in the random 
drug/alcohol testing program.  
 
Students who are not involved in extracurricular activities are eligible for the random 
drug/alcohol testing program. Permission for drug/alcohol testing is indicated by contacting 
Ginger Alford, Director of Student Services, at ginger.alford@brownwoodisd.org. 
 
I understand that participation in an extracurricular activity is a privilege that may be withdrawn 
for violations of Brownwood ISD Board Policies. I understand that extracurricular activities 
include but are not limited to: all UIL activities; school-sponsored student 
groups/clubs/organizations; student council; all elected/appointed student officers; and non-
curriculum-related student groups. 
 
I agree to and shall indemnify and hold harmless the District, its officers, agents and employees, 
from lawsuits and liability of every kind, including expenses of litigation, court costs, and 
attorney’s fees for injury or damage which I or my child or any other person might sustain as a 
result of my child’s participation in the random drug/alcohol testing program. 
 
I acknowledge that I have read and understand the drug testing policy.  
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